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17th December 2013


FROM BELINDA ATIENO 
TO SPONSOR MAGGASTINA KRISTIN

Dear Sponsor Maggastina,

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings from your foster daughter Belinda Atieno and wishing you Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Belinda has been fine in health and has done well in her education. She has been promoted to another grade next year 2014. 

Kenya was celebrating 50 years Jubilee after independence. All Kenyans sang Happy Birthday Kenya and that is why we took the children for a tour to enjoy and sing many songs on the way to see wild animals. They were happy; they saw giraffe, warthog, hyena, crocodiles in the standing water. 

Belinda was joining hands with other children to see the animals and was painting with their names. We had a great day and they had lunch at the opening ground and enjoyed delicious food we cooked for them and soft drinks. 

Belinda always happy for her sponsorship. 

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.
